Temporary Closure of St Anne’s Church
As promised, here is an update on the on-going building work on our church tower.

Following further investigation by a structural engineer an issue has arisen which is
in the process of being resolved.

In the meantime, it is necessary to close the church temporarily and
arrangements are as follows:

Friday evening: There will be no Stations of the Cross.

On Saturday there will be no Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and no
Reconciliation.

The two weekend Masses will be held in the Pastoral Centre Hall and Sunday
Mass will not be streamed.

As capacity in the hall is less than in the church, if you feel it to be more convenient,
then a reminder that Sunday Mass at St Elizabeth’s is at 9.am.

The church will not be open for quiet prayer on Sunday afternoon.

Eucharistic Ministers who take Holy Communion outside of Mass will be able to
access the church through the Sacristy door.

Also, due to capacity in the hall this Sunday’s Church Parade is cancelled.
Thank you for your understanding.
| will continue to provide updates as often as possible.

Fr Godric.



